
 

 

 

 

March 2011 

  

MBA BRIDGE 2011 

 

Dear Entrepreneur Colleague,  
 

It is my pleasure to extend to you a cordial invitation to attend the first MBA 

BRIDGE event on May 21st, 2011 at the University of Oxford.  

 

By way of introduction, I write on behalf of a community of entrepreneurs and 

social entrepreneurs from the Saïd Business School at the University of Oxford.  As 

entrepreneurial MBA candidates, we know the power of networking and the 

importance of connecting with the right people to achieve greater changes in the 

future. Recognizing this, the Saïd MBA focuses heavily on entrepreneurial 

activities, with close ties to the Skoll Centre for Social Entrepreneurship, the Oxford 

Entrepreneurs (the largest network of student entrepreneurs) and institutions 

such as ISIS and the Oxford Center for Entrepreneurship and Innovation.  

 

I would like to invite you to join us at Oxford for a meeting of aligned minds, an 

opportunity to build bridges between universities and an event that we hope to be 

a legacy for MBA students for years to come. We aim for this event to serve as a 

forum for a free-flow of ideas and discussion based on personal experience, not 

limited to one’s own university network. 

 

This preeminent event will be held here in Oxford for the first year, and we plan to 

host you in typical Oxford fashion, including a few traditional events, such as an 

afternoon garden party and a black tie dinner at a prestigious Oxford College. With 

the success of this year’s event, we intend to pass the torch on to a different elite 

MBA program to host next year’s cohort of MBA entrepreneurs.   

 

Please find attached an invitation with more detailed event and RSVP information.  

We look forward to meeting you in May and exchanging ideas.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Ricardo Celaya 

Chair of the Social Entrepreneurship 

Oxford Network 

Phone (44) 7857-795-185 

ricardo.celaya@sbs.ox.ac.uk 

Manuel Fuertes 

Chair of Entrepreneurship Oxford 

Network 

Phone (44) 7786627381 

manuel.fuertes@sbs.ox.ac.uk

 


